

2017-2018

Welcome to the Parents Association!

President- Tara Burgei
Vice President-Stephanie Fecht
Treasurer- Connie Deutschman
Secretary- Tutsy Asmus
staloysiusparents@gmail.com

We welcome all parents of St. Aloysius School students as members of Parent Association (PA). We also welcome all friends and parishioners of St. Aloysius. PA sponsors and supports numerous school activities that promote a school community where teachers, administrators, and parents can do their best work and help make school enriching and enjoyable. This is done with great support from parent volunteers. We encourage all parents to volunteer for at least one activity in some way. There are opportunities during and after school hours and tasks you can do on your own time. The teachers and staff, and most important, the students appreciate all that you can give. We hold monthly meetings that are open to all. Watch the Schoolgram for dates and times.

Parent Association Activities

TEACHER "GOODY BAGS": August

At the beginning of each school year, goody bags are given to all St. Aloysius teachers. Each teacher receives a gift certificate or annual fee for online lesson plan management.

Contact: Connie Deutschman

GRANDPARENTS/SPECIAL FRIEND DAY:October 12, 2017

Grandparents/Special Friend Day will include Mass, classroom visits, a music program and light refreshments. Volunteers are needed to set up, supply refreshments, and welcome guests.

Contact: Connie Deutschman

QUARTERLY TEACHER LUNCHEON

Quarterly luncheons are provided for the school staff. Parents of the assigned classrooms are asked a few weeks in advance to provide the meal and to help with set up and clean up. The dates and class assignments are as follows:

September 20th Grades 3 and 8 November 20th Grades 5 and 1 February 1st- Grades 2 and 6 April -13th- Grades K and 7 May – 8th- Grades KR and 4 **Contact: Connie Deutschman**

BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION

Save the box tops from General Mills, Betty Crocker, Ziplock, and more. The box tops that are collected are turned in to twice a year and the school receives the financial benefits. Box tops are collected in each classroom with classes in competition for an award twice a year.

Contact: Jen Lewis

ST. ALOYSIUS SPIRITWEAR

This program offers school and parish members an opportunity to purchase clothing items with the St. Aloysius logo. It promotes school and church pride among the community. It takes place 2-3 times a year.

Contact: Heather Pooley

ROOM PARENTS

Room parents are needed to assist in the classroom with the Halloween (October 31st), Christmas (December 20th), Valentine's Day (February 13th), and the End-of-Year (TBD) parties. Individual grades may need assistance for other activities. Room parent coordinator will organize a list of room parents for each grade. The head room parent for each classroom will then coordinate the duties with the other room parents for the classroom.

Contact: Erin Black

MARDI GRAS: February 13, 2018

Mardi Gras is a fun way for students to raise money for the Diocesan Missions. It is a festival of food, fun, games, and prizes for students and teachers. Donations of food, candy, and prizes are requested in January. Watch for the flyer in the weekly envelope, as the event gets closer. Many volunteers are needed to work.

Contact: Connie Deutschman

BOWLING GREEN HOLIDAY PARADE: November 18, 2017

Volunteers will be needed to create a St. Aloysius presence in the Bowling Green Holiday Parade. Besides decorating and planning, volunteers are also needed to participate in the parade.

Contact: Stephanie Fecht & Jami Deering

APPLES FOR EDUCATION

There is a wide range of requests from teachers for supplies for the classroom. These requests can be fulfilled by families or classroom groups at Christmas and throughout the year. Items in need are listed on apples on the PA board outside the school office. Please attach the apple to the gift with your name as donator and bring to the school office to be distributed to the classroom or give to the appropriate teacher.

Contact: Nikki Miller

Uniform Swap

Set up the date for the swap, organize volunteers to help run the event, and upon completion tear down and distribute the money to the right owners. Any donated clothes will need to be delivered to Goodwill. This event is generally held right before school starts.

Contact: Stephanie Fecht & Connie

Deutschman

SCRIP-TUITION SAVINGS

St. Aloysius School Parents Association offers Scrip as a way to help reduce the cost of tuition. Scrip utilizes the purchase of gift cards to earn credit towards the following year's tuition of a designated family, St. Al's Scholarship/Tuition Assistance Fund, or St. Al's PA account. 85% of the credit will go to the family, while 15% is retained by St. Al's PA to cover costs and act as a fundraiser.

Contact: Nikki Miller

KROGER COMMUNITY REWARDS

Register your Kroger Plus Card with Community Rewards to benefit St. Aloysius. Each quarter print the report from your Kroger account and turn in to add funds for tuition credit for the following year. Collection months are June, September, December, and March.

Contact Person: Katie Miller

REVERSE RAFFLE/SOCIAL:
March 17 2018

This is the main fundraiser of the school year for the Parent Association. Please mark this important date on your calendar. The purpose of this event is to raise money for the school while having fun and meeting other school parents. This fundraiser allows St. Aloysius students to avoid participating in door to door sales. The event includes dinner, small raffles, a silent auction, a live auction of projects created by each grade, and the big reverse raffle. All families are encouraged to attend. All profits from this event benefit St. Aloysius School

Watch the weekly envelope for early ticket purchase opportunities and volunteer opportunities, as the event gets closer. Each classroom needs a parent to work along with the teacher on the art project for the auction in March.

Chair - Nicole Buccalo & Sara Foos

All volunteers interacting with students are required to take part in Diocese of Toledo Protecting Youth "Shield the Vulnerable" course every 5 years. There is a fee of \$6 to take the course. Beginning August of 2016, the Diocese of Toledo also requires a background screening. The screening cost is \$25. Contact School Principal Mrs. Puhl to enroll in the class.

